
  

CITY OF TEMECULA  

AGENDA REPORT 

 

TO: City Manager/City Council 

  

FROM: Lisa McConnell, Chief of Police 

  

DATE: February 26, 2019 

  

SUBJECT: Approve the Purchase from BMW Motorcycles of Riverside of One BMW 

Police Motorcycle for the Temecula Police Department  

  

PREPARED BY:   Mary Vollmuth, Purchasing Manager 

    Lt. James Rayls, Temecula Police Department 

Deputy Ralph Hernandez, Temecula Police Department 

 

RECOMMENDATION: That the City Council approve the purchase from BMW 

Motorcycles of Riverside of one BMW Police Motorcycle in the amount of $30,841.66. 

 

BACKGROUND:  The Temecula Police Department is committed to obtaining the best 

technology to ensure officer safety and enhance enforcement for public safety. BMW Police 

motorcycles, model R 1200RT-P, has been utilized by the Temecula Police Department, Traffic 

Division, since 2009 and continues to provide the best performance, emergency features and 

technology for law enforcement. 

 

A Request for Proposal (RFP) to provide and service Police BMW motorcycles was conducted 

and awarded to the lowest and most responsive and responsible bidder, BMW Motorcycles of 

Riverside, in April 2018. Purchase of the 2019 model BMW motorcycle is required to replace the 

inoperable 2009 Honda Police motorcycle disposed of as surplus property via public auction.    

 

Disposal of the 2009 Honda Motorcycle creates the immediate need for replacement to maintain 

traffic patrol standards for public safety. Sufficient funds are available for the purchase of the new 

BMW Police motorcycle within the current 2018-19 Temecula Police Department operating 

budget.  

 

FISCAL IMPACT:  Adequate funds for the purchase of one motorcycle are included in 

the Fiscal Year 2018-19 Police Department Operating Budget. 

 

ATTACHMENTS:  BMW Motorcycles of Riverside R1250 RT-P Pricing Form 

  


